
Minutes UCC                    8/25/08  
  
Present:  
UCC Voting:  Judith Downie, Delores Lindsey, Olaf Hansen  
Ex officio:   David Barsky, Patti Garnet, Virgina Mann 
 
Excused: Robert Aboolian 
 

1. We approved the minutes from May 5. 
2. David Barsky informed UCC that he will speak with Fernando Soriano, Human 

Development, about the courses HD300-HD497, which UCC carried over from last year. 
3. David Barsky will also speak with Darci Strother about the proposed course SL399 and 

the new “Certificate - Service Scholars Program”, he will inform UCC about the results.  
4. Olaf Hansen reported that C2-Forms for SPAN202 and SPAN202B were withdrawn 

from department of World Languages and Hispanic Literature. UCC will contact the 
department about the courses SPAN102 and SPAN201. 

5. David Barsky informed the members of UCC about the proposed change to the Theatre 
Arts option. The UCC decided to review the P2-Form again together with the courses 
TA105, TA115, TA116, TA124, TA125, TA201, TA301, TA310, TA311, TA402. 

6. David Barsky handed out a memorandum about an additional catalog reconciliation 
cycle in order to give departments a chance to make changes after the PeopleSoft system 
has been implemented. The plan is to review these changes before the senate meeting in 
October. 

7. UCC started to discuss a proposal which UCC will send to the chair of the Liberal 
Studies department. Here the UCC did not come to a conclusion in the last meeting of 
Spring 2008. Olaf Hansen will send a letter to Aníbal Yáñez-Chávez describing the 
updates to the description of the Liberal Studies programs which UCC considers as 
necessary. 

 
Olaf Hansen 
  


